
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

       LONGSANDS LINK – 19th December 2019  
 

 
 
 
 

 
We hope that you all have a lovely 

Christmas and New Year. We look forward 
to seeing you all again when we return to 

school on Monday 6th January 2020  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

School will close 
at 2.00pm tomorrow, 

Friday 20th December. 
 

 

 
 

 
THANK YOU! 

Thank you to all of the Parents, Carers, 
Grandparents, Governors, PTFA, Volunteers and 

friends of school who have supported us this 
term. We appreciate your support and hope  

that you have a wonderful Christmas. 
 

COMPUTING CLUB 
Mrs Calvert’s Computing Club is now live on 

ParentPay. The next club, which will start after 
Christmas, will be for children in Years 4 to  

Year 6. Places are on a first come, first served 
basis and further details can be  

found on ParentPay. 
 
 

INDOOR CRICKET 
In the New Year Mrs Monks will be starting an 

indoor Cricket club on Wednesday’s after 
school, for children in Year 3 and Year 4.  The 
children will need their PE kits and trainers. 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 
At this time of year especially when Santa could 
be delivering all sorts of exciting surprises, it is 

a good time to refresh and update our 
knowledge of online safety. We have added the 

NSPCC Online Safety Link below, which has 
guidelines Parents and Carers may find useful 
on how to keep children safe over the holiday 

period. NSPCC ONLINE SAFETY  
 

 
 

 

   RECEPTION:  93.81% 
   YEAR 1:  96.62% 
   YEAR 2:  95.98% 
   YEAR 3:  97.72% 
   YEAR 4:  97.64% 
   YEAR 5:  95.64% 
   YEAR 6:  97.35% 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The first term has come to an end with so many 

opportunities and activities enjoyed by the 
children, including the forensics afternoon, 
Pantomime, Christmas performances and 

singing, making Greek salads, charity work and 
cushion making amongst others. Lots of 

memorable experiences for the children to carry 
through with them to the next term.  

Have a lovely family break. 
S. Mckeown 

 
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES  
Lunches are £11.50 per week or £69.00 for 
the half term 6th January to 14th February.  

Favourite Fridays (up to 14/02/20) are £13.80 
Please make all payments via ParentPay.  

 

 

 
SCHOOL MILK   

If you would like your child to have milk in 
school after the holidays, then you will need to 

order this via Cool Milk by 5.00pm on Tuesday  
31st December. If you order after this time,  
then your milk will begin the following week. 

www.coolmilk.com 
 
 

PRIMARY ADMISSION SEPTEMBER 2020  
If you have a child who has their 4th birthday 
between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 
2020, you must now apply for their place in 
Primary School. You still need to make an 

application even if they have a brother or sister 
at your chosen school. Applications should be 
made online to Lancashire County Council at 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It is quick and easy to do and you will receive an 

email confirmation of your application. The 
deadline for all September 2020 applications is 

11.59pm on 15th January 2020 

 
PE KITS 

Your child will be bringing their PE kit home this 
week to be washed. Please could you check to 
make sure that all items have your child’s name 
on them, and return them this back to school on 

Monday 6th January. 

 
OUTDOOR PE KITS 

After the holidays, some KS2 classes will have 
their PE sessions outside. Please ensure that 

they have their outdoor school PE kit in school 
with them as well as their normal kit. This 

consists of trainers, navy jogging bottoms and a 
navy zipped hooded cardigan. As we mentioned 
before the Summer, these items do not need to 

have the school logo on them. 

 
 
 
 

 

MONDAY 6th JANUARY 2020  
 School returns 
 Spanish Club (3.20pm – 

4.20pm)  

     
 

TUESDAY 7th JANUARY 2020 
 Recorder Club (YR2 – YR6) 

3.20pm to 4.00pm 
 No Keyboard Lessons 
 KS2 Lunchtime Singing Club 

with Mrs Eaves 
 
 

THURSDAY 9th JANUARY 2020 
 No Guitar Lessons 
 Computing Club (payable in 

advance) for Year 4 to Year 6. 
3.20pm to 4.20pm 

 
 

FRIDAY 10th JANUARY 2020 
 Good Work Assembly 9.10am 
 Games Club with Mrs Ramalli 

(by invitation) at lunch time. 
 

 

 
JEMIMAH, MAX, MAYA, LOCHLAN, 
JAMIE, ARCHIE, EMMA, JOSHUA, 
EMILY, AANIYA, HARRY, OLIVIA, 

KIERAN, KAYLA, SCARLETT 
 

 
SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 

WC 07/01/20 - WEEK 3 
 
 

ARE YOU ENTITLED 
If you think that you may be entitled 
to Free School Meals, don’t forget to 

apply in order to receive this and 
other associated benefits. School will 
also receive funding for this via the 
Pupil Premium scheme. For more 

information contact the Area 
Education Department  
on 01772 532109 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools




Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

The whole school were treated to a fantastic festive visit from the ‘Piping Hot Brass Band’ today featuring Mrs Mettham and her family!  
Here are some photographs from their visit, take a look at their website www.pipinghot.club 

 

 

http://www.pipinghot.club/


Merry Christmas! 

 


